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Dear Members of the Petitions Committee,

P-04-594

Can I thank the Petitions Committee for their ongoing interest and support in 
our endeavours to enhance the signage in the village of Cilmeri.

With reference to the letter dated 28th August, from Ken Skates AM to Mike 
Hedges Chair of Petitions Committee, I note the positive stance the Cabinet 
Secretary has taken in relation to proposed new signage.

I very much welcome the news that he and his officials are considering the 
proposals for new signs, and should the Cabinet Secretary wish to discuss 
any details with the Community Council ahead of any final decision, I’m sure 
they would welcome that opportunity. Likewise, I as the local County 
Councillor would be happy to input into that debate.

My sincere thanks once again.

Regards,

County Councillor David Price


